
From: Nancy Marchillo  
Sent: Monday, August 28, 2023 4:44 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Hearing Liberty DG- 22-45 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
Good day,  
I received a letter today stating that Liberty is attempting to raise their prices ~26%. 
I request the PUC please deny any more increases, I am struggling to survive and as are thousands in NH 
and millions in the USA. 
 
Please, please deny all increases ... 
If the rates go up, I won't be able to afford to heat my home.  
 
Sincerely worried, 
NCM 
 


